
From: Tui Aroha Williams

Sent: Friday, 26 January 2024 12:52 pm

TO:

Subject: Submission on the Canterbury Regional Land Transport Plan 2024-34

You don't often get email from Learn why this is important

Caution: This is an email from an external party. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments.

You are going to have to have a slower network for the use of ev vehicles which is where the world and that means

us are headed therefore the timaru suburbs need plenty of give way signs plenty of watch for children signs and

plenty of markings on the road plus great smooth rds in the suburbs as this is where family with said ev vehicles will

live,as for the heaviertransport that should be straightforward and show a point a to b giving directions to port a to

b giving directions to hiighway and keep it minimal,all you need is a clear insight where getting in the truck yourself

with a carrier will give you,the planner and yourself passenger in the transport trucks and see the roads clearly to

garner what a truck and a rd needs. Thankyou.
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